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Perry, Georgia– New for 2015! ARHA is excited to present the newest, most talked about show 
in the SOUTH! This prestigious triple judged event is located in the beautiful Sutherland Arena at 
the Georgia National Fairgrounds in Perry, Georgia. This 3 day event will begin on Friday March 
13, 2015 starting off with our ever popular Trail and Herd Work Classes!  
 
Circuit Champion Awards will be presented to the top placing exhibitor in each class and         
division. For our Conformation classes, Grand and Reserve Champion horses will be presented 
with special prizes. As well as class prizes and awards for each Circuit Champion we will also 
award the High Point Champion and Reserve High Point Champion to the Open, Amateur, 
Youth, and Novice Divisions with Custom Montana Silversmiths Buckles.  
 
A  $5.00 discount per class to those who pre-enter by March 1, 2015 as well as the “Pick 7”     
special package deals for each division! 
 
All forms can be found on the website including, Show Premium, Stall Reservation Form,  Entry 
Form, and Vendor Application at www.AmericanRanchHorse.net or contact the ARHA Office 
for more information (606) 271-2963 or email at arhacontact@aol.com 

 

About the American Ranch Horse Association 
The American Ranch Horse Association (ARHA) was established in 2004, with the mission to provide a program and place to  
showcase and promote the abilities of the all around versatile ranch horse with the focus on having shows that are fun, affordable, 
and designed to improve both horse and rider with a positive atmosphere where honesty, personal growth, and politeness towards 
fellow horseman exists, where horses are always respected, and where true western tradition is genuinely honored.  


